
Hello, 
 My name is Tassia Fahsbender and I am a resident of Lane County. I have 2 daughters, ages 5 
and 7. If HB 3063 passes, they will not be able to attend any school or charter school in Oregon. 
This is a violation of their constitutional rights. I implore you to protect the rights of children in 
Oregon. Please vote No on HB 3063.  
 
Thank you, 
 Tassia Fahsbender 


